
 

 

 

 
 

ADPH Policy Workshop  

Friday 18th May 2018 
9.30 - 15.30 
St Bride Foundation, Bride Lane, Fleet Street, London EC4Y 8EQ 

  9.30 Registration and refreshments 

10.00 Welcome and introduction Dr Jeanelle de Gruchy, ADPH Acting President, DPH in 
Haringey 

10.10 

 

Sharing practice: How do we 
challenge? 

Brief presentations of how networks 
use peer challenge to improve PH 
practice 

Chair: Dr Tim Allison, ADPH Honorary Secretary, DPH East 
Riding of Yorkshire 

Q & A 

11.10 Refreshments and networking 

11.30 
 

Challenging within regional 
networks 
 

 

Chair: Dr Tim Allison, ADPH Honorary Secretary, DPH East 
Riding of Yorkshire 

Table discussions  

12.10 
 

Annual Report Competition  

Overview of submissions and 
presentation of this year’s winners 

Nicola Close, CEO ADPH  

12.30 

13.00 

Lunch break  

ADPH Annual General Meeting 

13.45 Adverse Childhood Experiences Prof Mark Bellis, Public Health Wales and Bangor University 

Chair: Prof Eugene Milne, ADPH Treasurer, DPH Newcastle 

Q & A 

14:15 Early years – local perspective  
Panel Discussion  

Chair: Prof Eugene Milne, ADPH Treasurer, DPH Newcastle 

Panellists:  
Dr Bruce Laurence, DPH Bath & North East Somerset 
Alice Wiseman, DPH Gateshead 
Laura Wharton, Public Health Specialist Blackburn with 
Darwen  

Prof Mark Bellis, Public Health Wales and Bangor University 

Q & A 

15.20 Summary and closing remarks Dr Jeanelle de Gruchy, ADPH President, DPH in Haringey 

15.30 Close 

 Local Network meetings: The room will be available until 17.00 for local ADPH networks to meet 
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